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MPWMD

Kristi Markey, Chair
Monterey Peninsula

Water Management District
P.O. Box 85

Monterey, CA 93942

RE: Resignation as Director Representative to the ACWA/JPIA
Dear Chair Markey:

It is with regret that effective March 4, 2015, I have resigned as Director Representative to the
ACWA/JPIA for the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District.

Sincerely,
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Brenda Lewis
Director MPWMD Board Division 1
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